
Good Morning Evergreen Families, 
 
I was very happy to see so many students wearing blue today in honor of our Law Enforcement 
Officers, and more specifically, Deputy Ortman who serves as APS's Resource Officer.  Thank you 
for keeping an eye on the communications that we send home... based on the number of students in 
blue, I think it is fair to say that our school-home communications are working quite well!  Here are 
a few more items that I want to draw your attention to: 
 
Records Days and Report Cards 
Thursday, January 19, and Friday, January 20 are half-days for our students and are designated as 
“Records Days” which give our teaching staff additional time to finalize students’ grades and report 
cards.   Report cards will be sent home with students on the afternoon of Tuesday, January 
24.  Please note that the release time for Evergreen students is 12:01 on half-days.       
 
Total Trek Quest Registration 
Total Trek Quest (TTQ) is a program designed for boys in grades 3-5 and focuses on character 
development through fun, high-energy lessons.  Their culminating event is a 5K run, which they 
train for during their time together.  There is a flyer attached that describes the program in more 
detail and has registration information included.   
  
Girls On the Run Registration  
Over the years, Allendale students have benefited from the Girls On The Run (GOTR) 
program.   Students who participate in the program have an opportunity to enjoy running and will 
also learn valuable lessons from their coaches along the way.   A flyer with more information about 
the program and steps to take to register is attached. 
 
Pre-School Registration and Open House 
On January 19, the Allendale Early Childhood Center will hold its Preschool Open House event 
from 6:00-7:30.  Please see the attached flyer for more information.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Doug Bol, Principal 
Evergreen Elementary School 
 


